
 

 

 

 

 

 

Medford Elementary School – May 18, 2015 

 

MCA testing began on April 9
th

.  Unfortunately, we have had several technical issues with our 

vendor (Pearson), which has prolonged the testing season.   Fifth grade will finish Science tests 

the week of May 18
th

. 

 

Scores at this time are not final.  Firm scores will be available in July according to MDE. 

 

 

The April celebration was a success.  We reviewed all of our WORKER skills and 

characteristics. 

 

 

We have many events and special dates coming up including: 

 

 Track and field 

 Field trips 

 MCA celebrations 

 End of the year picnic 

 Moving on day 

 

 

A Facebook page has been created for the elementary school.  You can search Medford 

Elementary to follow. 

 

 

Before school conferences are shaping up.  Pictures are scheduled and the vision and hearing 

checks are being finalized.  The committee will meet again to finalize this new initiative. 

 

 


